From: Dawn Carey Jones <m
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 56/005 (The One Stop at
Hyde Park Corner)

Date: 7 August 2014 15:19:34 GMT+01:00
To: planning.comments@leeds.gov.uk, planning@leeds.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re. Comments for Licensing Application PREM/00856/005 (The One Stop at Hyde Park Corner)

South Headingley Community Association objects to the above application for extended opening hours and
alcohol sales to 24 hour opening and sales.

We object because:
o This is a residential area and so it would be inappropriate
o Extended hours will lead to increased noise and litter pollution which we are already battling against
o Hyde Park Corner is in the CIP zone (2014-2018)

Best wishes,

Dawn Carey Jones
Secretary, SHCA




